
 
January 2, 2022 
 
Good afternoon family & friends 

Happy New Year.  I wanted to provide you with a quick update on COVID here at STA.  Today he 

completed a round of testing on all residents and unfortunately, we had 1 new case.  We also had 5 of 

our previously positive residents test NEGATIVE. 

We have not had any new staff cases. 

We are optimistic that we are at the turning point for his outbreak and have notified NH DHHS with an 

updated line list of COVID activity today. 

We will test again on Thursday 1/05/2023 

Please stay safe and remember that face masks are required when visiting the facility. 

Thank you, 
 

Kate McCracken, LNHA, MHA 
Administrator 
St. Ann Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 
195 Dover Point Road 
Dover, NH 03820 
Phone 603-742-2612 ext. 123 


